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The well my family has drank from for over 25 years has nourished us, bathed us, 

and kept our property green for longer than I can remember. Water that hasn’t been 

treated by the city or state should not be taxable in any form, as there is no service 

being provided. If this measure were to be passed, we would be being taxed for a 

service we are not receiving, and would be losing our free access to a natural 

resource that all humans should have rights to without cost or taxation. 


